VALERIE LeBEL-FLATLEY
2371 Cartwright Rd.
Virginia City Highlands, NV 89521
(775) 847-9199

March 27, 2007

Planning Commission

Storey County Building Dept.
P.O. Box 526

Virginia City, NV 89440

Re: Proposed Cordevista Development

Dear Sirs/Madams:

I'wish to express my opposition to the above-referenced development. A master
plan was adopted and zoning requirements instituted that were deemed in the best interest
of Storey County. This proposed development is contrary to both the master plan and
zoning requirements. What benefit is it to have master plans and zoning requirements if
they can be changed at will if someone wishes to do something opposed to both?

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Valerie LeBel-Flatley |
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